
MAY NEWSLETTER ROOM 7

Dear Families

   Spring has sprung! We are enjoying the 
nice weather and being able to spend more 
time outdoors. We are working hard on our outside 
environment, planting working with the compost, and observing 
birds with the new bird houses.

   Early this month we will finish our Timeline of Life, 
country, state, and biome projects and move into learning 
about Early Humans and their Fundamental Needs. We will video 
the presentations of their projects and send it out via 
email. We are continuing work on test tubes, division stamp 
game and abstract subtraction. We are working on writing 
sentences, paragraphs and stringing paragraphs together. Room 
7 is working hard to finish this year strong, both 
academically and socially. 3rd graders are getting to spend 
some time with room 9, socially distanced outdoors as they 
are preparing for next year’s transition. We will be spending 
time at recess with the new incoming first graders to get to 
know them, and make them feel welcome.

**Please help your child be aware of the weather and what they 
need: water bottles, hats, sunscreen, etc… so that they can enjoy 
recess time.

🎁🎈Happy Birthday to:🎂 	 


Wyatt and Ellie Jussel- May 15

Althea Noleen-May 17

Ms. Jordan-May 17:)


We will be celebrating our summer birthdays this month, as 
well!


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

(For more information see school wide newsletter)


TBD                	 Spring Show 

Fri., May 28	 	 Last Day of School	 	 Early Release 12:30
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




